











































I am so grateful to the healthcare professionals and resources that have been able to assist 

my family in finding coping mechanisms for my little sister’s situation. This has inspired and 

driven me to want to go into occupational therapy, so I can help other superheroes like my sister. 


	  OTPs get the opportunity to form genuine connections with those that they work with, 

and create safe spaces to help come up with unique, creative, case-sensitive solutions that help 

their patients. As a potential future occupational therapy practitioner, I am absolutely looking 

forward to being able to help others. The least I can do is pay it forward and help a family like so 

many medical professionals have helped mine. An education is the difference between wanting 

to assist others, and having the ability to assist others. I plan on getting my Bachelor’s Degree in 

Health Sciences, and my Doctorate’s Degree in Occupational Therapy at Utah Valley University. 

While this will require extensive time and effort on my part, I want to be able to assist other 

people in their emotional and social challenges.


I am passionate about helping these kids on their developmental journeys. People should 

not be prevented from doing what they love simply because they have physical or mental 

challenges standing in their way. Becoming an OTP will allow me to fulfill my drive of helping 

others. 



